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 MEHRAN UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY, 

JAMSHORO 
 

Date: 07-09-2020 
 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 

No.: MUET/DoA/120 of 2020. It is notified for information of all the candidates who 

appeared in Pre-admission Test of the University and want to request for the 

retotaling / rechecking of their total marks. They are instructed to apply the same with 

a payment of Rs. 1,000-00 up to September 14, 2020 at the office of Pre-admission 

Test Committee (PATCO) on office hours from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on working 

days. 

 

No requests will be entertained after September 14, 2020.  

 

 

 
 

Director Admissions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy forwarded with compliments for information to all concerned. 

 


